

COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Date of meeting: **Wednesday 26th April 2023**

In Attendance: Simon Wilson, Geoff Farmer, Angela Farmer, Mike Worrall, Betty Houston, Gordon Woodward, Amy Woodward.

Apologies from: Joao Pereira

Membership numbers. **100**

Details of vacant plots. **A single 1/8 plot**

Number of people on waiting list. **22**

Treasurers report: **Bank balance. £4,236.62**

Petty Cash. £170.51

General site maintenance (hedges / mowing / water supply):

The water supply has now been switched on. Three minor plumbing repairs have been identified and will be dealt with shortly.

Some taller (more secure) palisade-style gates have been identified as suitable replacements for the existing entrance gates. Purchase of such gates will be dependent on the Association obtaining a grant from the Council. In conjunction with the new gates, we plan to install new, push-button style locks to replace the existing padlocks.

Individual plots causing concern (going to seed):

A number of plots appear to have received minimal attention so far this year. Geoff, Betty and Simon plan to inspect the plots on 4th May to identify specific maintenance issues.

Next Meeting: Wednesday 7th June @ 7:30pm